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Dear [name of your MP]
I write to express my support for the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples as the framework for reconciliation in Canada.   
As the government moves forward with Bill C-15 I encourage ongoing consultation and deep listening with multiple Indigenous perspectives across Canada. 
I am committed to reconciliation work and learning and growing in my understanding of Indigenous justice and history. I commit to encouraging the government to do the same. 
Thank you for your hard work on behalf of all Canadians. 
Sincerely, 
[your name here]
